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Please Read 
Important Driver Insurance Requirements 

 
 
 
Dear Field Trip Drivers: 
 
 
In accordance with new County of Ventura Office of Education policy, all adults who 
drive students in their own personal vehicles must show evidence of minimum limits of 
liability insurance.  These limits are in excess of the minimum required by the DMV so 
most insurance cards will not be sufficient to evidence this coverage. These limits are: 
 
 

$100,000 Limit of Liability per person 
 

$300,000 Limit of Liability per accident 
 
 
 Additionally, in no case shall the number of passengers, including driver, exceed the 
number of available seat belts. 

a. Drivers must ensure that required seat belts and/or child passenger restraint 
systems are properly used. Child passenger restraint systems are required for children 
under eight (8) years of age or under 4 feet, 9 inches in height. 

b. All passengers eight (8) years of age and older must wear his/her own seat belt. 
Seat belts are not to be shared. 

c. Passengers will only ride in the cab if trucks are used. 
 
 
In order for you to drive on field trips for Oak Hills Elementary, you must send in a copy 
of your driver’s license and insurance policy showing dollar amounts and dates of 
coverage.  This is required in addition to the completion of the field trip driver form even 
if you are only driving your own student. 
 
 


